Hello Artists,

With leaf raking still ahead, your fans at the Old Court House Arts Center in
Woodstock are already envisioning the 2017 Winter Solstice Show. We hope the
excitement is contagious, and that you'll soon regale us with artful creations.
Picture enough shimmer, whimsy and talent to fill several rooms with "giftable” art
here at the gallery's winter exhibition, November 16 through January 7.

Our Winter Solstice Show will again include the popular holiday pottery sale by
the Clayworkers’ Guild of lllinois.

We are looking for artist-created wrapping paper, gift bags and boxes in addition
to festive cards to make the gallery a one-stop shop for our customers. We are
also hoping for 2-D work as well as 3-D objects, fiber arts, irresistible jewelry and
all kinds of clever, shiny, offbeat objects with which to stuff stockings and
celebrate a season of giving. More than ever this year, we will need artist-made
ornaments to fill trees in several galleries. Ornaments should be ready to hang
and marked with your retail price.

- There is a 40% commission on all sales; no other cost to participate.

- To confirm participation, email images of your work to
questions@oldcourthouseartscenter.org by Friday, October 27.

- We'll email you a blank inventory sheet, which you should complete and deliver
with your items.

- Deliver all artwork, ornaments and décor during regular gallery hours by
Sunday, November 5.

- You can pick up unsold artwork Thurs. - Sun. January 4 - 7 during regular gallery
hours.

-For more info, call 815 338 4525,

Wishing you peace & an inspired holiday season,

The Old Court House Arts Center



